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February 15, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

James Williams
26546 5. Winfield Rd.
Monee, IL 60449
JWILLIE13@COMCAST .NET
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February 15, 2013

Mr. John .Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building end construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Kelly Whitton
310 S Church St
Mooresville , North Carolina 28115
kdwhitts6@gmail .com
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February 15, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
and of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when currant
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Lindsey Prince
301 South Street
Pekin, IL 61554
lindseyparkin@hotmail .com
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February 15, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Joseph Campbell
2204 Granada Dr.
Pekin, IL 61554
jcbell3l888yahoo.com
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February 19, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

lori weidemann
214 ash rdg
mason, michigan 48854
tazi 9as@yahoo . corn
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February 15, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Jesse Prince
301 South Street
Pekin, IL 61554
jesseprince83@gmail .com
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February 19, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500

Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control

regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that

supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,

and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects

in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local

communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal

services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions

targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more then was

expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

David Acker
401 East Greemwood Ave.

Waukegan , Illinois 60087

dacker@mwgen.com
8475992248

Page 1 of 1



2/1 9/201
Itps://owa.mse3 .exchange

February 15, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Paul Mastings
115 Pioneer dr
Minooka, Illinois 60447
phastings@mwgen.com
815—521—1168
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February 19, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Thomas Lambert
25832 Timber Ridge Drive
Channahon, Illinois 60410
tomarsha@comcast.net
815—467—2034
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February 15, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Vicki Kaminskas
2207 mason aye
Joliet, Il 60435
Vsk2207@yahoo.com
815—482—7208
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February 19, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clark
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500

Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions

targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Donald Kohloff
1203—75th Street
Menosha, WI 53143
dkohloff@gmail .com
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February 15, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations ware adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Terrence Barry
108 Dante Ct.
Shorewood, IL 60404
terrybarryl@hotmail .com
8157919177
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February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control

regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that

supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,

and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects

in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local

communities end businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal

services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions

targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was

expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Justin Miller
2353 Martin Starbuck—S
Ames, Iowa 50012
justirnill@ gmail . corn

Page 1 of 1
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February 15, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education end municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Frank Minor
8201so.rhodes aye
Chicago, Illinois 60619
Mfrankwillis@aol.com
7732245715
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February 15, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

ryan emperor
919 kelly ave Apt/Suite
juliet, IL 60435
ryanmernperor8comcast . net
8156000143
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February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Danielle Thompson
2352 Martin Starbuck South
Ames, IA 50012
dthompson_09@yahoo.com

Page 1 of 1
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February 15, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building end construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Justin Velasquez
25860 6. Kiemine Rd.
Crete, IL 60417
mrjmv@yahoo.com

2/19/13 9:38 AM
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February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building end construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

William Gibson
9249 5. millard
Evergreen Park, Il 60805
wgibson@mwgen.com
17736173305

Page 1 of 1
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original State emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Tina Jimenez
2392 reflections drive
Aurora, Ii 60502
Cuparty2@hotmail.com
630—851—4145
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February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local

communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions

targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was

expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my Comment.

Sincerely,

Tom Drtina
2355 Martin Starbuck
Ames, Iowa 50012
tdrtina@gmail.com

Page 1 of 1
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requestad Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

James Williams
16800 5. 82nd. Ave
Tinley Park, Il 60477
jwilliel 30 sbcglobal . net

1 of 1 2/19/13 9:38 AM



February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants —such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mitchell McDonough
2358 Martin Starbuck—S
Ames, Iowa 50012
mitchmcd@iastate.edu
7124415278

Page 1 of 1
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket Mo. PCB 13-24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the compenys operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Cyndi Valencia
2324 Ardaugh Ave
Crest Hill, Illinois 60403—1858
cvalencia@mwgen . corn
815—741—3369

1 of 1 2/19/13 9:38 AM



p?1cl23.l

February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Alyssa Maristela
2352 Martin Starbuck
Ames, IA 50012
amaristeall03l@yahoo.com

Page 1 of 1
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re; Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering end registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Jose Valencia
2324 Adraugh Ave
Crest Mill, Il 60403
bubbs 1993@earthlink . net
815—693—7929
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February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control

regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that

supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 350 employees are union members,

and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects

in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company a operations on local

communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal

services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions

targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was

expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Gavin Young
2353 Martin Starbuck South Iowa State University

Ames, IA 50012
gyoungis@iastate.edu
3194505360
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Joyce Johnston
2104 Belmont Ave
Joliet, Illinois 60432
joytoyjj@aol.com
815—723—0037
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Melonie Johnson
2097 Tanglewood Dr
Pacific, MO 63069
garymelboys@hotmail .com
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Jim Rhodes
120 E. Bergera Rd.
Braidwood, Illinois 60408
rhoder7 3hotmail .com
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3216

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products end services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Joel Worden
805 Thomas Drive
Morris, IL 60450
wordoodrow@yahoo.com
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February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control

regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that

supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,

and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects

in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local

communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal

services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions

targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was

expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Samuel Taylor
4335 Grand Ave
Western Springs, Illinois 60558

stbona21@yahoo.com
7082038037
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February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Bruce Radcliffe
806 Thomas Drive
Morris, IL 60450
radcliffe806@comcast.net
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Streat, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

calvin blazys
125 wheeler ave
jokiet, illinois 60436
calvinblazys@yahoo . corn
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Dean Suominen
513 CA Crest
Shorewood, IL 60450
deanwillfixit@hotmail . corn
8157689590
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February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2 016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Karen Durdevic
178 N. Garfield Avenue
Elmhurst, IL 60126
durdevickaren@gmail.com
630—834—1107
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February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

melissa carusi
309 whittier aye apt 1
joliet , il 60435
mel1ysmail1013@yahoo.com
815—545—5917
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February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2 016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

john carusi
309 whittier aye apt 1
joliet , il 60435
mellysmaill013@yahoo.com
815—545—6290
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February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Deer Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a mejor provider of jobs — at its plents and at Illinois businesses that

supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,

and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities end businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal

services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions

targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was

expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering end registering my comment.

Sincerely,

syl none

309 whittier eve apt 3
joliet , il 60435
kissymissy1013@yahoo.com
815—641—9589
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